
 

 

Holiday Amnesty 
  
In the spirit of the holidays, the IT Department will be offering amnesty to all students 
who bring in broken devices for exchange before the end of the year. There will be 
no charges applied for broken devices returned to the IT Department between 
December 13th-30th. Family members can bring these devices to the CITT during 
open hours. 
  
**Schools should follow standard procedures listed below, emailing information in the format requested 
to BPS Inventory. 
  

 
 

 

 

 


